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Group keyboard instruction at Paul Dunbar Elementary

PianoLab is an after-school program featuring group keyboard instruction utilizing the
Roland digital keyboard system. Lessons will be held after-school in the Paul Dunbar music
room on the following dates & times:

Students in Grades K-3
Tuesdays from 4:15PM — 5:00PM:
October 18, October 25, November 1, November 15, November 22, November 29,
December 6, December 13

Students in Grades 4-8
Thursdays from 4:15PM — 5:00PM:
October 20, October 27, November 3, November 10, November 17, December 1, December
8, December 15

This program is offered at no cost to Paul Dunbar students. Students in need of a keyboard
to practice at home will be provided one upon request.

Interested in registering your student for the PianoLab program? Email
lauren.schneider@pianocleveland.org for registration information.
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